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KS1 and Reception Sports Day  

Friday 29th June 2018 at 9.15am 
  

Dear Parents, 
  
KS1 and Reception children will be having their sports day on Friday 29th June 2018 at 
9.15am (weather permitting). The children across Reception, year 1 and 2 have been 
organised into their house teams.   
  
Please could all parents ensure children come to school in the morning wearing their 
Academy PE kit and also trainers or plimsolls.  
 
Please ensure your child brings to school a sun hat and has all day sun cream applied if the 
weather is due to be hot. 
All children will need to bring their uniform to change into for the afternoon.  
  
Due to weather conditions we may need to cancel sports day, in this case we will notify you 
by text message in the morning.  
  
Many thanks  
Reception and KS1 Team  
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